
From: Sue Gemmell
To: McClymont, Keelan
Cc: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: Re: Would like to speak at the Council hearing 28 October
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 7:47:56 PM

November 4 will be great.

Thank you! 

Sue

On Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 5:21 PM McClymont, Keelan
<Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Sue,

Communication spots for the October 28 City Council meeting are fully scheduled.
There are spots on Nov 4, 12, 18 and 25. Would you like to schedule one of these
days?

 

Thanks,

 

Keelan McClymont

Council Clerk

she/her

 

From: Sue Gemmell <sue@suegemmell.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 5:53 PM
To: McClymont, Keelan <Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Would like to speak at the Council hearing 28 October

 

Hello Keelan,

 

I would also like to speak at the Council Hearing on 28 October. I understand my time will
be limited to 3 minutes.

 

Name: Susan Gemmell



Email: sue@suegemmell.com

Phone: 503-805-0255

 

Preferred date: 28 October - Council Meeting

 

Brief description:

The safety of residents at the BIPOC, QA, and Old Town villages (sanctioned camping for
homeless people) must be ensured. Their safety requires extending funding, so they have a
stable place to live until they are no longer at risk.

 

Sue

--

Sue Gemmell

Online Communities and Knowledge Management

suegemmell.com

-- 
Sue Gemmell

Online Communities and Knowledge Management

suegemmell.com
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